
Madison Opera Inc. 

Application for Class A Beer and Class C Wine License – Addendum 

 

The Madison Opera Center, located at 335 W. Mifflin Street, can be rented for a variety of events, including 

rehearsals, receptions, meetings, civic gatherings, and community programs. We have two primary spaces: the Millie 

& Marshall Osborn Rehearsal Hall and the Kay & Martin Barrett Rehearsal Studio.  The Rehearsal Hall is 4,654 

square feet, with a sprung wood floor, high ceiling, and large windows.  The Rehearsal Studio is 649 square feet and 

also has a sprung wood floor.  There is also a full kitchen that can be included with the rental space.  For additional 

information regarding our rental space please see our website: 

 

http://www.madisonopera.org/about/opera_center/index.aspx 

 

All events and entertainment must be approved and authorized by the Madison Opera Staff prior to rental.  Since the 

Opera Center is located on the ground floor of a residential building, certain events and entertainment would not be 

permitted, as they may cause a disturbance to the residents.  DJ’s and loud bands would not be allowed, and events 

that last much past 10PM will be highly unlikely, subject to management discretion.   

 

The space is well suited for smaller chamber concerts, plays, vocal recitals, civic gatherings and receptions.  It is at 

some of these events that the Opera would like the opportunity to sell beer and wine, making the space comparable 

with other facilities such as the Bartell Theater.  

 

The space would not have a dedicated bar, instead temporary beverage stations would be set up for events as 

needed.  The adjacent office space has a dedicated locked room that would house all beer and wine that would be 

available for sale.  The Opera is also aware that a distributor is required to be used to purchase the beer and wine.   
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